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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB 1585 allows pharmacy technician applicants who are at least 17 

years old and in approved youth apprenticeship or CareerTech programs to complete Phase II 

training without being pharmacy employees. All pharmacy technician training programs must be 

annually approved by the State Board of Pharmacy. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure allows for those age 17 or older and enrolled in a pharmacy technician training 

program with Career Tech to complete Phase II of the program in a pharmacy that has a program 

approved by the Oklahoma State Board of Pharmacy. Career Tech does not believe the program 

will increase any costs for them. The Board of Pharmacy is a non-appropriated state agency. 

Therefore, there should be no fiscal impact to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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